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Linda L. Koenig, AICP

Planning & Policy Analyst

ODOT Planning & Research Division
200 NE 21st Street

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

August 21, 2009

Re: Federal Railroad Administration Non-Competitive Programs
Dear Ms. Koenig,

The City of Claremore applied for Federal funds under the Rail Line Relocation and Improvement
Capital Grant Program. This program is under the direction of the Federal Railroad Administration
(FRA). With notification from the FRA still pending, it has come to our attention the grant has been
awarded to the City of Claremore for $332,500.00. The information concerning this grant for the City of
Claremore can be found on the FRA website under 2009 Non-Competitive Projects.

Sincerely,

Troy Powell



